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Dear Committee,
As a resident of Enterprise, Oregon, I'm writing to encourage you to ban M44 Cyanide bombs. This lethal
weapon affects all living beings and has no place in anyone's backyard. I can't even imagine who comes
up with this awful ideas to create poison bombs and scatter them about the land, killing or injuring any
living thing in proximity and then further up the food chain.
Regards,
Madeleine Pullman
64165 Williamson Rd.
Enterprise, OR 97828
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